From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To: Cc:

(CAB-TIMMERMANS)

**Subject:** RE: Ares(2019)7616562 Letter for the attention of Mr. Frans Timmermans

**Date:** 07 February 2020 11:09:00

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

On behalf of \_\_\_\_\_\_ of the Cabinet of Executive Vice-President of the

European Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans:

Dear

Thank you for your mail and letter of 5 December 2019 sent to Executive Vice-President, Mr Frans Timmermans, congratulating him for his nomination and requesting for a meeting. We understand that you and Mr Timmermans already met in Davos in January and we would kindly suggest a new meeting in April.

Mr Timmermans would be pleased to meet with you on **20 April at 11h30** if this is also suitable for you.

Could you please kindly check and let us know as soon as possible?

Thank you in advance and looking forward to your feedback.

With kind regards,

Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans



**European Commission** 

BERL-12/222

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

+322

europa.eu

From: < @philips.com> On Behalf Of

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 4:09 PM

**Cc:** philips.com>

Subject: Letter for the attention of Mr. Frans Timmermans

Dear Mr. Timmermans,

Please find attached letter for your kind attention.

## Yours sincerely,



Phone: +31 Fax: +31

Assistant: t@philips.com
Email: @Philips.com

P.O. Box 77900 1070 MX Amsterdam The Netherlands

The information contained in this message may be confidential and legally protected under applicable law. The message is intended solely for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, forwarding, dissemination, or reproduction of this message is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.